ALLAN G. MOSKOWITZ, ESQ.

October 5, 2018

Ms Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request to Retain Call Sign for New Fixed Satellite Service License
Call Sign E920589
Application Submission ID: IB2018006620
Mainstream Data, Inc.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Mainstream Data, Inc. (“Mainstream”), was the licensee of Facility E920589, a
VSAT network. However, Mainstream inadvertently failed to timely file its renewal application by
October 23, 2017.

On October 3, 2018, Mainstream file a Request for Special Temporary Authority to continue to
operate the facility (Application Submission ID: IB2018006482). On October 5, 2018, Mainstream
filed a Form 312 for a new license (Application Submission ID: IB2018006620) to replace E920589.

Mainstream respectfully requests that the Commission assign the same call sign to the proposed
facility in order to prevent confusion for the licensee and its numerous clients. Mainstream submits that

assigning Call Sign E920589 to the proposed facility is in the public interest.

Should any questions arise with respect to this matter, please contact the undersigned counsel.

Respectfully submitted.,

o (DT

Allan G. Moskowitz

Cc: Mainstream Data, Inc.
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